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2021/06/21 
E-Mail: crdboard@crd.bc.ca

CRD Board 
625 Fisgard Street 
Victoria, BC  V8W 2S6 

Dear Board Members, 

RE: New CRD Regional Performing Arts Service 

At the City of Langford’s regular meeting of Council held on June 21, 2021, a report was  
brought forward to discuss the new CRD regional performing arts service. 

At that meeting Council directed staff to provide this letter to you advising that the City does 
not support the establishment of a new performing arts service. 

This decision was based on the lack of information with respect to what the service may look 
like, the potential costs related to the service, the scope of the service with respect to the 
number and types of facilities and the City’s desire to fund services which more directly benefit 
its residents. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me should you need anything further. 

Sincerely, 

Marie Watmough 
Manager of Legislative Services 
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